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I support self service gas pumping in Oregon mainly because of the long wait in lines 

the lack of employees to pump peoples gas in a timely manner. People wanna be 

responsible for their own vehicle and damage to said vehicle by a gas station 

attendants, which  has occurred in many instances putting the brunt of the damage 

on Gas Stations owners and insurance companies. Pumping our own gas in Oregon 

would be a good thing for all Oregonians, it’s time to get in line with other states and 

take Oregon out of the old ways. 

 

 


